

SOUTH ELEMENTARY NEWSLETTER APRIL 2021

CURRENT INFO



Apr. 1	Early Release DISMISSAL 1:00pm
Apr. 2	Spring Breack
	NO SCHOOL
Apr. 5	Spring Break
	NO SCHOOL
Apr. 6	Classes Resume
Apr. 8	Star Pride-Tie Dye Day
Apr. 9	Early Release DISMISSAL 1:00pm
	Star Pride-Wear Star Pride/Saints Shirts
Apr. 16	Early Release DISMISSAL 1:00pm
	Star Pride-Wear Star Pride/Saints Shirts
Apr. 22	Star Pride-Earth Day(wear nature shirt)
Apr. 23	Early Release DISMISSAL 1:00pm
	Star Pride-Wear Star Pride/Saints Shirts
Apr. 30	Early Release DISMISSAL 1:00pm
	Star Pride-Wear Star Pride/Saints Shirts

UP-COMING INFO

May 6	Star Pride-PJ Day
May 7	Early Release DISMISSAL 1:00pm
·	Star Pride-Wear Star Pride/Saints Shirts
May 14	Early Release DISMISSAL 1:00pm
	Star Pride-Wear Star Pride/Saints Shirts
May 20	Star Pride-Class Color Day
•	Kindergarten-Wear blue
	1st Grade- Wear purple
May 21	Early Release DISMISSAL 1:00pm
	Star Pride-Wear Star Pride/Saints Shirts
May 27	LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
·	End of 4th Quarter
May 28	Teacher Workday
,	NO SCHOOL





Saint Peter Public Schools continues to track lab-confirmed cases of COVID-19 amongst students and staff. If your student is diagnosed with COVID-19, it is important to call your child's school (even if your child is doing Distance Learning).

REMINDER TO PARENTS: Please dress your child appropriately for the weather. Please remember to have your child wear a coat and/or sweatshirt and appropriate footwear each day. Thank you!



In April, the teachers will be doing class lists for the 2021-2022 school year. As professionals, they have the opportunity to see your child with their peers and create classrooms that best support the learning needs of all of our students. A great deal of time, effort, and thought goes into this process with numerous factors being taken into consideration. If there is any information that you would like us to take into account for this, Parental Input forms are available. If you would like to complete a form, please contact the South Office at 507-934-2754, and a form will be emailed to you. Please note that this form will focus on your child as a learner and **specific teacher requests will not be accepted. The last date to submit these forms to the office is April 23, 2021.**

Kindergarten Registration for the 2021-2022 school year has moved to an on-line format. Due to our current COVID restrictions, we are not able to host our registration event as we have done in the past. We will continue to monitor the situation within our community, and when it is safe to do so, we are hopeful that we can hold some type of an on-site Kindergarten Fun 2021 Night later in the late Spring or Summer. Please register your child on the district website, and we will make sure you get notified of any upcoming events. We look forward to meeting all of our new learners! If you need assistance, please call Marlene Willson at South Elementary at 507-934-2754 ext. 3045.







SAVE THE DATE!

April 26-30



Get ready to read, South Families!! We will be hosting our first Scholastic Book Fair in more than a year! Our book fair will give families the opportunity to get ready for summer reading and purchase fabulous new books right at school. This year's book fair will feature:

- Shop online option available April 21-May 4
- · In person shopping opportunity for all students at school
 - Cashless e-Wallet option
 - Traditional cash/check/credit cards accepted also
 - COVID sanitation and safety procedures in place for all sales

Beginning April 5, you can shop online, view the virtual catalog and set up e-Wallets at https://www.scholastic.com/bf/southelem.

Be on the lookout for more details and Scholastic Book Fair flyers coming home the third week in April! Contact Karen Snay (ksnay@stpeterschools.org) if you have any questions. Happy reading!